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Motorcycles are vehicles which are distinct from cars, we should stop forcing them to 

be driven like cars and allow them to be driven like motorcycles. Both cyclists and 

drivers own vehicles, stop enforcing an unjust bias against cyclists by forcing them to 

drive as cars do in spite of the risks inherent to stopping in front of a car as a cyclist. 

Allow motorcycles to be driven as is safer and more convenient. 


